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Meghan O’Connell Inducted to the Sarasota County 
Bar Association Young Lawyers Division 

SARASOTA, FL – The law firm of  Icard, Merrill, Cullis, Timm, Furen, and Ginsburg, P.A., is pleased to 

announce that Meghan O’Connell has been inducted into the Young Lawyers Division with the Sarasota 

County Bar Association. Meghan is a litigation attorney with Icard Merrill, practicing in the areas of  

personal injury and general civil litigation. She received her J.D. from Stetson University College of  Law, 

graduating magna cum laude. While in law school, she served as a senior associate for Stetson Law Review, 

competed on the nationally ranked Trial Team and Dispute Resolution Board, and participated in the 

Stetson Law Honors Program. Meghan received her undergraduate degree in legal studies with a 

concentration in advocacy from the University of  Central Florida, graduating summa cum laude.  

The mission of  the YLD is to integrate young lawyers into the legal profession by stimulating their interest 

in bar association activities, social and educational programs, public service projects, and providing young 

lawyers with a voice in the state and local bar associations. The SCBA’s Young Lawyer’s Division (YLD) 

offers numerous opportunities to network and volunteer in the Sarasota community.  

  

SCBA’s YLD has enjoyed tremendous success through its many programs and was recently selected as the 

Affiliate of  the Year at The Florida Bar Young Lawyers Division Affiliate Outreach Conference.  

Icard Merrill currently employs more than 80 people, including attorneys and staff, making it one of  the 

largest law firms in the area and a significant contributor to the Sarasota economy. The firm has also 

expanded its reach and ability to help those in surrounding Manatee, Charlotte, Lee, Hillsborough, and 

other counties with offices in Lakewood Ranch and Punta Gorda to accompany the firm’s downtown 

Sarasota office. Icard Merrill has been proud to deliver innovative and effective legal solutions through 

dedicated and caring professionals. 
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Icard Merrill is one of  the largest law firms in the area and a significant contributor to the Sarasota 

economy. The firm has offices in downtown Sarasota, Lakewood Ranch and Punta Gorda to serve those in 

Sarasota, Manatee and Charlotte counties as well as nearby Pinellas, Hillsborough, Pasco and other 

counties in Florida. Icard Merrill has been proud to deliver innovative and effective legal solutions through 

dedicated and caring professionals. More information is available at icardmerrill.com. 
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